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Whether you are new to the community or an established resident looking for an active social 
circle, then the LOEN Ladies Club may be just the club for you! The LOEN Ladies Club is a 
women’s social club serving the Lakes on Eldridge North community. This month is a great time 
to join since our annual membership drive continues through the end of February.

We are dedicated to helping LOEN ladies develop and nurture lasting friendships through 
organized monthly activities. There are Book, Bridge, Bunco, Brunch, Dinner, Girls Night Out, 
and Explorers clubs giving members ample opportunities for meeting other club members and 
making new friends.

Our Angels Club, a LOEN outreach 
group, exclusively serves community 
residents in need of food assistance due 
to illness, death, or family additions. To 
serve our neighbors outside of LOEN, 
we also sponsor food, toy, supplies, 
and clothing drives for designated local 
charitable organizations. 

LOEN ladies, we are always looking 
to meet our neighbors, make friends, 
and welcome new members. If we 
sound like an organization that you'd 
like to learn more about or be a part of, 
then please contact Jeanne MacKenzie 
at loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com.

Lakes on Eldridge North 
Ladies Club Membership 

Drive Continues
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WELCOME 
TO LAKES ON 

ELDRIDGE 
NORTH

NEWSLETTER
The Lakes on Eldridge 

North Newsletter is a monthly 
newsletter mailed to all Lakes on 
Eldridge North residents. Each 
newsletter will be filled with 
valuable information about the 
community, local area activities, 
school information, and more.

If you are involved with 
a school group, play group, 
scouts, sports team, social group, 
etc., and would like to submit 
an article for the newsletter, 
you can do so online at www.
PEELinc.com. Personal news 
(announcements, accolades/ 
honors/ celebrations, etc.) are 
also welcome as long as they are 
from area residents.

GO GREEN! Subscribe via 
Peelinc.com to have an email 
sent to you with a link to a 
PDF of the newsletter, or have 
an email sent to you instead 
of having a newsletter mailed 
to you!



2     Lakes on Eldridge North - February 2017 Copyright © 2017 Peel, Inc.

Lakes on Eldridge North
IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency) .............. 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency) ........... 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency) 281-550-6663 
Poison Control .............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS ....................................................... 713-681-1761
Waste Management ......................................... 713-695-4055 
                    (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370 ............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office ................................ 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy ........................................  713-207-7777 
         (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy ......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable ................................................ 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle ......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info ........................................... 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary .............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School ....................................... 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School .................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc. .............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President: ....................................................   James Walker
Vice President:  ...........................................  Tom DeScioli
Secretary:  ....................................................   Mary Nelson
Treasurer:   ..............................................  Rick Hawthorne
Asst Sec/ Treasurer:  .....................................  Richard Weck

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

Lakes on Eldridge 
Dolphins 18th Season

The Lakes on Eldridge Dolphins Swim Team will 
begin their 18th season in 2017! We are again recruiting 
enthusiastic swimmers ages 5-18 looking to have fun this 
spring and summer. (Swimmers should be able to swim 
the length of the pool by the end of the second week of 
practice.)

LOEST is a voluntary recreational swim team operated 
for Lakes on Eldridge and surrounding neighborhoods. 
LOEST encourages a competitive swim team environment 
and provides the opportunity for growth, training, 
enjoyment, good sportsmanship and participation to all 
active team members. LOEST cannot function without 
parent involvement, so each participating family is required 
to fulfill a volunteer commitment. It’s a great way to meet 
other families and adults in our community.

Please take note of the following important registration 
dates:

March 10th- Registration open for all past families
March 24th- Registration opens to new families
March 27th- Informational Meeting and Swim Suit 

Pre Sales
Make sure to check out our website www.loedolphin.

org for important dates and anything and everything 
about the LOEST Dolphins. You can also email teamrep@
loedolphines.org for any questions you may have.

Cypress-Fairbanks ISD
Cypress-Fairbanks 

ISD is now hiring for 
the spring season of 
the SPLASH! swim 
lessons program. The 
season begins Feb. 27 
and runs through May 
18. Lessons take place 
Monday-Thursday, 
with three time slots 

offered for participants beginning at 5 p.m. Instructors are needed 
for all time slots and instructors may be scheduled for up to three 
hours per night depending on availability and enrollment. Applicants 
should possess strong swimming skills, excellent communication 
skills and a desire to work with children, as well as the ability to 
occasionally teach beginning level adult swimmers. Hourly rates 
begin at $18/hour.

Interested individuals should email communityprograms@cfisd.
net or call 281-517-6841.
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Monday - Saturday: 9:00 am - 8:00 pm       Sunday Appt. and In-home by Appt.
5630 N. Eldridge, Suite 850, Houston, TX 77041

Only $130Available February 1st - 28th

Gourmet Treats, Chocolates &
Champagne

Book on Feb. 14th & Enjoy Delicious 
Chocolate Covered Strawberries!

60 min. Couples  Massage

Give the gift of wellness this 
Valentine’s Day

Call to Reserve Today!

(713) 249-2607

Only $130

www.thailandiamassage.com

     Valentine’s Day Special

facebook/thailandiamassage

@thailandiamassage

Registration is now open for the fourth annual CFISD 
Superintendent's Fun Run & Festival, set for Feb. 18, 2017 
from 8 a.m. to noon at the Berry Center (8877 Barker Cypress 
Road) and Towne Lake. Underwritten by Cypress Fairbanks 
Medical Center Hospital, the fun run supports student 
scholarships through the Cy-Fair Educational Foundation.

Options include a chip-timed 5K run, a 1-mile run/walk 
and a family fun path. Children's games and activities, music 
entertainment and food trucks make this a fun event for the 
entire family.

Register by Jan. 6 and receive an early bird discount  
of $5 off! Find more information and register at 

www.cfisd.net/funrun.

CFISD Superintendent's  
Fun Run & Festival

Northwest Harris County 
Aggie Mom’s Club

Come join us, on Tuesday, February 14th at 6:30 pm. at 
the Houston Distributing Company, 7100 High Life Drive, 
Houston, Texas. This fun-filled Aggie evening is a great way 
to meet other Aggie Moms, find out about upcoming events, 
and enter for a chance to win a door prize!  Come listen to 
our guest speaker, Nicholas Taunton ’07, the Director of 
Development for the Association of Former Students.  In 
honor of Valentine’s Day, there will be a chocolate fountain 
and beer, and husbands/fathers are invited to attend. We 
welcome all Aggie Moms, whether of freshman Aggies, current 
Aggie students or former Aggies.  And if your son or daughter 
is a newly accepted Aggie, please join us! Whoop!

WWW.NWHCAGGIEMOMS.ORG
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Open House
Jan. 26th, 

5-7pm

BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA TROOPS 533 & 1907 FUNDRAISER
GOOD SHEPHERD UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

AND FAIRFIELD BAPTIST CHURCH
    If you are looking to beautify your landscape and bring your 

lawn back to life, then you will be interested to know it is that time 
of year again for fertilizer and mulch sold to you and delivered to 
your home by your local boy scouts this spring!

    Troop 533 chartered by GSUMC and Troop 1907 chartered 
by FBC have joined forces once again to conduct their annual 
fertilizer and mulch fundraiser starting January 9, 2017.  Troop 533 
has delivered to homes in the Cypress community for more than 
10 years and is proud to continue this tradition with Troop 1907.  
Scouting makes a direct and positive impact on your community 
by teaching positive values and leadership skills to our youth.  Your 
support ensures Scouting will continue building character, fitness 
and citizenship for years to come.

    The funds from your purchase will directly benefit the troop, 
and each individual scout, on their continued journey through the 
scouting program.  The proceeds from each scout’s sales will help 
fund activities such as High Adventure Camp, Summer Camp, 

Treks, monthly troop campouts and so much more.  By purchasing 
your lawn mulch and fertilizer from the scouts, you are directly 
supporting scouting programs where you live – programs that clean 
up your parks, gather food for the area needy and even help your 
community prepare for disaster.

    This year’s offerings include red, black, hardwood or pine bark 
mulch as well as premium or slow release fertilizer and weed n feed 
fertilizer.  Scouts will be visiting your neighborhood soon!  All 
purchases will be delivered by the Scouts on February 25, 2017.

    For your convenience, Scouts will be selling door to door in your 
subdivision beginning January 9th.  If you are reading this circular 
and think we may miss you, please order by emailing Troop 533 at 
BoyScoutsTroop533@yahoo.com.

Yours in Scouting,
Scoutmaster Louis Mayer (Troop 533) and
Scoutmaster Chad Gaulding (Troop 1907)
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Westside Montessori School
Education for Toddlers, Primary and Elementary Students

Ages 18 months - 6th Grade

What makes WMS unique
• Experienced, certified teachers
• Low staff turnover
• Parent participation encouraged
• Authentic Montessori approach that fosters 
   a love for learning for toddlers-elementary

Open House
Thursday November 13, 2014 

9:00 a.m. To 4:00 a.m. 
  aNd 6:30-8:00 p.m.

Educating Young Children Since 1977

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE FOR ALL AGES AND PROGRAMS

Why so many parents choose 
Westside Montessori School
• Hands-on multi-sensory materials that  
   stimulate growing minds
• A prepared environment that provides    
  structure and self-discipline

2017 Registration is Underway
New Middle School Opens Fall 2017

(281) 556-5970
westsidemontessori.com

13555 Briar Forest
Houston, TX 77077

Announcing
Montessori
Adolescent
Program

On February 11, 2017, 
the Cy-Fair Educational 
Foundat ion  (CFEF) 
will hold its 9th Annual 
Salute to Our Heroes 
Gala at the Omni Hotel 
Houston at Westside. For 
the 2nd year in a row, Joe 
Myers Ford Lincoln has 
generously underwritten 
this gala that honors the 

brave men and women who have served to protect our freedom and 
liberty. Cypress Fairbanks Medical Center Hospital has been a Major 
General Sponsor for Salute to Our Heroes since 2011. This year’s 
Brigadier General Sponsors include Hightower Electric Company, 
Memorial Hermann Cypress, North Cypress Medical Center and 
Station & Ayers Insurance Services & Consulting. The evening will 
include a Missing Man Table and Honors Ceremony to honor our 
missing loved ones [or missing comrades in arms, for veterans] and 
entertainment by the Aggienizers, Barber Shop Quartet from Texas 
A&M’s Singing Cadets.

9th annual salute to our heroes gala
Kris Paronto, former Army Ranger from 2nd Battalion 75th 

Ranger Regiment and private security contractor is our guest speaker. 
Paronto was part of the CIA annex security team that responded to 
the terrorist attack on the US Special Mission in Benghazi, Libya, 
September 11th, 2012. His team’s involvement was paramount in 
the saving of US lives and assets while fighting off terrorists from 
the CIA Annex for over 13 hours. Mr. Paronto’s story is told in the 
book “13 Hours” written by Mitchell Zuckoff and his five surviving 
annex security team members.

In 2009, Edward Station, former CFEF Trustee, envisioned a gala 
to recognize and honor our military while raising scholarship funds 
for the Foundation. Salute to Our Heroes has funded more than 
$600,000 in endowed scholarships for students graduating from the 
Cypress Fairbanks ISD.

CFEF was established in 1970 as a non-profit to raise money to 
fund a scholarship for high school graduates in the area. Over the 
past 46 years, the Foundation has grown tremendously through the 
efforts of the Board of Trustees and the generosity of the Cy-Fair 
Community. The Foundation has awarded more than $7 million 
in scholarships to 1400 graduating seniors. CFEF is a 501(c)3 non-

(Continued on Page 7)
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Cy-Fair Hospital now has SEVEN 
locations to serve your Emergency  
and Urgent Care needs.

EMERGENCY CARE
(open 24 hours, 7 days a week)

1   10655 Steepletop Drive  
(F.M. 1960 near Jones Rd) 
Houston, TX 77065 
  Main Hospital 800.681.2733 
ER 281.897.3150

2    5655 W. Sam Houston Pkwy. N.  
at Tanner Rd,  
Houston, TX 77041 
281.949.3800

3      7015 Barker Cypress at F.M. 529 
Cypress, TX 77433 
281.949.3600

4        8470 Hwy. 6 North at West Rd 
Houston, TX 77095 
281.949.3799

URGENT CARE 
(open 9 a.m. to 9 p.m., 7 days a week) 
Walk ins welcome, no appointments 
necessary

5   9110 Barker Cypress at West Rd 
Cypress, TX 77433 
281.517.9900

6   14044 Spring Cypress at Grant Rd 
Cypress, TX 77429 
281.949.3703

7   9138 West Rd at Beltway 8 
Houston, TX 77064 
281.949.3737

CyFairHospital.com
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profit organization, all contributions are tax deductible, as allowed 
by the law.

Sponsorships and tickets are available for Salute to Our Heroes
Tickets: $100 individual; $50 veterans
For more information please contact marie@thecfef.org or visit 

our website at www.TheCFEF.org . 

(Continued from Page 6) AHFC Junior Hurricanes 
(JHSL) Registration Now 
Open for Spring 2017

The Junior Hurricanes Soccer League (JHSL) is led by professional 
United States Soccer Federation (USSF) licensed staff and is designed 
for boys & girls who want to play and have fun in a safe and 
developmentally appropriate environment. The JHSL program is 
being offered at multiple locations and in conjunction with CFSA 
at the Schiel Road Complex.To learn more about each location and 
to register please visit www.albionhurricanes.org.

For those wishing only to train, join us in Katy for AHFC Friday 
Night Academy. Visit Katy Youth Soccer to register for this Friday 
Fun Program.

AHFC is proud to partner with New Territory and offer New 
Territory Thursday Night Academy, a 5-week Skills Program. 

Email us at jhsl@albionhurricanes.org for more information or 
questions.

Office Phone:713-939-7473
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Affordable Shade Patio Covers

We specialize in affordable custom built 
patio covers that enhance your lifestyle 
and increase the value of your home.

7 1 3 - 5 7 4 - 4 6 4 8
AffordableShade.com

Visit our website to view hundreds of pictures of 
our work and see homes similar to your design.

Call to schedule a free estimate 
with one of our qualified supervisors.

Custom Designed 
Patio Covers

Patio Cover 
Screen Rooms
Shade Arbors
Cedar & Aluminum

Aluminum Insulated 
Patio Covers

Structural &
Decorative Concrete

PRESENT THIS COUPON TO YOUR SUPERVISOR FOR HUGE SAVINGS!

Windstorm
Certification
Provided for 

Inland I, II, III

We pull City 
Permits and 

help with
HOA Approvals

Cy-Fair Republican Women 
February Meeting

Tuesday, February 14th will be CFRW General Meeting from 
10:30 AM - Noon. 

Meeting is $3 -- Meeting w/Lunch at Noon is $20.
Hearthstone Country Club, 7615 Ameswood, Houston, TX 77095
All are welcome! Enjoy like-minded fellowship and relevant 

speakers. One of our goals is to bring understanding of our system 
of government to the community. 

RSVP to www.cfrw.net by February 7th.

DEEP CYPRESS GARDENS
Wednesday, February 15th: Lunch and Learn at Café Marrese from 

11:00am-1:00pm. Guests are encouraged to attend to hear about 
the Deep Cypress Gardens by the Deep Cypress Alliance. Guests 
are encouraged to arrive promptly, as keynote speakers will begin 
shortly after 11 AM. The Deep Cypress Gardens has been a project 
in the works for quite some time, and we are excited to share our 
plans with the Cypress community.

Box lunches will be available for purchase, and beverages will be 
provided. Please RSVP by email at lindsey@endicottpr.com, or by 
phone at 281-509-9576 EXT 4. 

Saturday, February 25th: Groundbreaking event onsite at Deep 
Cypress Gardens. Details TBD.
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©2017 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  
Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, 

please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Karen Parker
Direct: 281.610.4866
Office: 713.461.6800
Email: karen.parker@garygreene.com

REALTOR®

Luxury Home Marketing Specialist
Certified Home Marketing Specialist

Area Specialist

Selling a home in todays’ market 
requires more strategies. We have 
7 proven strategies to get your home 
SOLD. In 2016, we sold more homes 
than any other company. We did it for 
over 4000 Houston area sellers and 
we know we can do it for you. Contact 
me today for a no-obligation premium 
market analysis.

 EXPECT BETTER.
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NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.0001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394

MAKE THE CHOICE.
DISCOVER THE DIFFERENCE.
SEE HOW STUDENTS LEARN.

SACS Accredited

 ▪ Low student/teacher ratio  
and nurturing environment 

 ▪ Science, Technology, Engineering  
and Math (STEM)

 ▪ Preparing students for  
21st century challenges

 ▪ Advanced educational technology

 ▪ Project-based,  
integrated learning

 ▪ Critical-thinking, peacemaking  
and problem-solving skills

 ▪ Outdoor Classroom program  
(nature studies)

 ▪ Community service

The Branch School

713-468-0288 ▪  www.thebranchschool.org

Located in West Houston  
~ close to Energy Corridor

Preschool ~ 8th grade

 Call and
   schedule
      a tour.

Open House
Saturday,

January 21
2-4 p.m.

713-465-0288

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office 
at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Personal Classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Lakes on Eldridge North residents, limit 
30 words, please e-mail advertising@PEELinc.com.

CLASSIFIEDS
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For More Information, Contact

KAY HORSCH

713.703.8313
kay@kayhorsch.com

REALTOR® 
LAKES ON ELDRIDGE RESIDENT

MEMORIAL OFFICE

14340 Memorial Dr. | Houston Tx | 77079

heritagetexas.com
®

If you bought a home in 2016 and claim the property as your 
primary residence. This will entitle you to a property tax 

reduction. Filing deadline with the Harris Country Appraisal 
District is April 30.

Note: you must provide HCAD with a copy of either your 
Texas driver’s license or Texas ID Card. Feel free to call me if 

you need the form or any other additional information.

A quick reminder to file your 

HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION

Luncheon Details
Thursday, February 23, 2017
Networking 11a.m.; Luncheon begins at 11:30 a.m.
Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd., Houston,  

 TX 77095
Costs $25 with advanced reservations; $30 at the door

Houston, Texas (January 9, 2017) Jena Rodriguez, Brand Strategist 
+ Business Coach, Speaker and Author, will be the guest speaker 
at the February 23 Cy-Fair Express Network Luncheon. Jena is 
passionate about transforming businesses from so-so to WOW 
with brand clarity, strategy, and profit enhancement expertise. 
She is founder of Brand With Jena, a business coaching company 
that educates, elevates, and inspires entrepreneurs internationally, 
supporting them in getting their BRAVE ON! 

Jena shows entrepreneurs what it takes to work with clients they 
LOVE and make the money they TRULY desire by elevating their 
perceived value so they can charge what they’re worth. By doing so, 
she’s helped clients surpass the 6-figure mark with increases of 600% 
+ in their business. How big is YOUR BRAVE?

This month’s CYFEN meeting begins with networking at 11 a.m. 

Elevate Your Value & Charge What You’re Worth: Get the Formula!
followed with a prompt 11:30 a.m. 
start of the program. Luncheons are 
held at the Sterling Country Club, 
16500 Houston National Blvd.

About Cy-Fair Express Network 
(CYFEN)

Now over 60 members strong, Cy-Fair Express Network’s 
vision is to be a community and national leader for the support 
of professional women by providing a nurturing environment for 
business development, networking, education and mentoring. 
Our members have opportunities to pursue excellence and achieve 
both local and national recognition. CYFEN is part of the national 
organization of American Business Women’s Association (ABWA), 
for more information go to www.CYFEN.org.

About American Business Women’s Association (ABWA)
Founded in 1949, ABWA provides business training and 

networking opportunities for women of diverse occupations and 
backgrounds. ABWA has dedicated 60 years to women’s education, 
workplace skills and career development training. For more 
information, visit, www.abwa.org.
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308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Offering Extensive Marketing and Advertising to Sell Your Home!

#1 IN LAKES ON ELDRIDGE

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Broker License, CRS, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 30 Years of Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
281.925.3047


